LIFESPAN Representative Bulletin Notes, April, 2015
April 4, 5
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Girl Scouts

There is a troubling aspect to the behavior of the Girl Scout organization.  Every Girl Scout Troup is a member of the World Association of Girl Guides and Scouts.  This organization WAGGGS) is heavily supportive of the UN’s pro-abortion position.  Each year the US Girl Scouts honor a woman they feel should be a role model for young girls.  While they have bestowed that honor on dozens of women who fully support abortion, not once has the honor been given to a pro-life woman.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
April 11,12
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Celebrate With Us

On May 5th, Right to Life-LIFESPAN will hold our annual Celebrate Life dinner at the San Marino Club in Troy.  This year is really special.  We will be recognizing our 45th Anniversary!!  No speakers this year.  Instead we will look back at how far we have come in those 45 years and where we still need to go.  Come to the dinner and help us celebrate.  The Silent Auction and Tin Can Raffle will still have special surprises to offer.  Imagine---45 years and still working to save babies and their moms.  None of us thought we would be still be here, and none of us thinks we will go away until the job is done!
April 18, 19
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

When Does Life Begin?

So often we hear supporters of abortion say that we don’t really know when life begins.  How sad.  They are willing to deny a proven, scientific fact to further their agenda.  Lifenews.com has compiled a list of 41 quotes from medical textbooks that prove when life begins.  They all say the same thing---human life begins at conception.  If you would like a copy of the lists, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.   

Don’t forget the Celebrate Life dinner on May 5th!
April 25, 26
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Pre Born Babies Feel Pain


At the beginning of the fifth month of life, a pre-born child is fully formed, and moving about in the womb. By this point, the baby may even be able to hear mother’s heartbeat and recognize her voice. The baby can also feel pain. Most nations provide legal protection for the baby at this point based on  well-established scientific knowledge about the development of the child in the womb. Sadly, on this issue of human rights, the USA joins Canada, China, and North Korea in allowing abortion for any reason or no reason at this point in time and throughout the entirety of a pregnancy. For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 
248-816-1546.
Don’t forget the Celebrate Life dinner on May 5th.!

